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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

The Wood County Emergency Communications group has still be trying to find out

where the re-broadcasting of the public safety radio interference to their

147.255 MHz voice is coming from.  This week we are going to make some changes

to the repeater and the remote receivers, and hope that takes care of the

problem,

Don't forget to set your clocks ahead to day-light-savings time this coming

Sunday, March 12th.  When you set you clocks, it would be a good time to do a

soft reset Terminal Node Controllers (TNC) on all of your Packet Radio stations.

A soft reset may correct any problems that may have came up since the last time

you reset them.  Don't forget to change the batteries in your smoke detectors

and CO2 defectors.

Don't forget the Charleston Hamfest is coming up on March 18th.  There are a

couple move Hamfest coming up soon.  The Athens, Ohio, Hamfest will be coming up

on Sunday, April 30th, and the Ripley Hamfest will be the following Sunday, May

the 7th.

Not much else to report this week.  But it looks like the warm weather is going

to be going away, and winter is coming back.

There were only 32 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.
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